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Number: 2023/5 Date: 6 March 2023 

Relevant: JERVIS BAY TERRITORY RESIDENTS 

Topic: Road Ready Course and Practical Driving Tests 

Upcoming Road Ready Course – Monday, 17 April 2023 
The next Road Ready Course for eligible JBT residents to obtain a Learner Driver licence is coming up next month. 

Details of the scheduled course are: 

Date:  Monday, 17 April 2023 
Time: 10am – 4pm. 
Location: Booderee National Park Training Room – Jervis Bay Territory 
Cost:  >$180.00 (if applicant is not enrolled in school) 
 >Free if currently enrolled in school. (Proof of School Enrolment must be supplied) 

All participants must: 

• Be at least 15 years and 9 months of age 
• Provide full proof of identity - 100 points 
• Provide proof of residency in the JBT.  

Please see the attached Guidelines to providing 100 points of ID and Proof of Address. 

Upcoming Practical Driving Tests (P-Plate) – Tuesday, 18 April 2023. 
The next Practical Driving Tests for JBT residents eligible to upgrade their Drivers Licence from ‘L’ Plate to ‘P’ Plate 
are scheduled for Tuesday, 18 April 2023. 

To complete a Practical Driving Assessment, participants must: 

• Pay the applicable fee of $115.30 
• Be at least 17 years of age 
• Have held a Learner Driver Licence for 12 months (or 6 months if aged 25 years or over) 
• Provide a Completed Logbook with required driving hours: 

o Under 25 – 90 day hours and 10 night hours 
o 25 years and over – 45 day hours and 5 night hours 

• Provide a roadworthy vehicle to complete assessment (vehicle is not supplied). 

As minimum numbers are required, please contact the JBT Office to secure a booking as soon as possible, by 
calling  02 4442 2200 or visiting the office during business hours (Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday between 
9am-12noon and 1pm-4pm). 
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